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Sept. 27, 2016     [emailed to Tom.Romano@preferredmeals.com] 
 
 
Tom Romano 
Preferred Meals 
 
 
Dear Mr. Romano: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Sept. 20, 2016. 
 
You have requested a list of all active CACFP sponsors and sites, as well as, the name of the current food 
service provider and the start/end date of the food service contract. 
 
The attached document (17-093-romano-doc.xls) has been provided in response to your request.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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